M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Bonnie Rickert, Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:
Mike Poiry, Assistant Superintendent

DATE:
October 26, 2018
RE:
BG-1 Application for Conner Middle School - Flooring

This project consists of removing the existing carpet tiles in the corridors and common areas at Conner Middle School and providing a full moisture mitigation system and new rubber floor tiles. 

I recommend the board approve the BG-1 for the above project, as presented.
